
The Roman Catholic Parish  
of  St. Vincent de Paul  

 250 Bebout Avenue,  
Stirling, New Jersey  07980  

Phone: (908) 647 -0118    Fax: (908) 647 -5992  
 
 
 

Parish Office ð908 -647 -0118 
After office hours  in an  

Emergency  call 973 -222 -0720  
Parish website: stvincentschurch.org 
Parish Email: parish@stvdp.org 
 

PASTORAL STAFF  
Fr. A. Richard Carton, Pastor 
frrichardcarton@stvdp.org  

 

Vincent G. Clarke, Music Ministry  
908-647-4926 

 

Sr. Nadine Fodor OP  
Licensed Counselor  551-655-4943 

 

Sr. Elsa Jeronimo, C.S.JB.  
Director of Social Outreach 
srelsa@stvdp.org 

 

Deirdre Nemeth  
Director  of Religious Formation  
908-647-6772 dnemeth@stvdp.org 

 

Amilee Bishop  
Youth/Confirmation Coordinator  

908-295-8104.  
StVincent@boldym.com  

 

Peter OôNeill, Deacon 
908-647-7258-pjoneill@att.net  

 

Parish Trustees  
Alan Tangreti  
Timothy Wallisch  
 

PARISH OFFICE STAFF  
Maria DeLuca  
Religious Formation Secretary 
Tonianne VanDerveer  
Parish Secretary 
Mary Woods  
Parish Finance Coordinator  

 
PARISH SCHOOL  

908-647-0421 
Fax 908-647-3878 

Website  www.stvdp.org 
John Paul Crescenzo  
Principal  
Vera Castagna  
School Secretary 
Staci Ciamei  
School Finance Coordinator 

We are a Catholic community rooted in the  
         Eucharist and committed to the poor.  

 
Sunday Mass Schedule  

 
(Vigil Mass)  

Saturday ð5 PM  
     

Sunday  
8:30 AM, 10:30AM and 6:00 PM  

 
Confession ðSaturday at 4 PM  
at other times by appointment.  

 

 
Weekday Mass Schedule  

 
8:30 AM  Monday  - Saturday  

 
 
ñIt would be easier for the world 
to survive without the sun  than to 
do so without the Holy Mass.ò  

 St. Padre  Pio  

file://svdpparish/parish/abonacci/My Pictures/st john bosco.htm
tel:908-295-8104
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SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT  

 

The weekend of  
December 19th and 20th  

 
 

Total amount in 254 envelopes:           $     9,480  
Loose        $     2,844  
Parish Pay:       $     2,533  
Total offered:                                      $   14,857  
 
 
 

Thank you to all who contributed to the 
Christmas collection. The report for that 
collection will be given at the end of the 
Christmas Season, which is January 10th. 
 
 
Prudent Stewardship é  
You may want to consider a simpler, more 
convenient way to support your parish: 
electronic giving (Parish Pay). Sign up online 
at ParishPay.com or call 1-866-727-4741. To 
learn more, please contact our parish 
bookkeeper Mary Woods, at 908-647-0118, or 
via email: mwoods@stvdp.org  

MASS INTENTIONS  
 

MONDAY   January 4th  
 Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton, Religious  

8:30 AM       Fr. Philip Merdinger (Living)  
   Holy Souls in Purgatory 
               Deacon James Morris 

 

TUESDAY   January 5th  
Saint John Neumann, Bishop  

8:30 AM        Brian Meade   

   Thomas A. Picone 
                               Patsy Filippone 
               
 

WEDNESDAY  January 6th   
Saint Andre Bessette, Religious  

8:30 AM    Henry Schlegel (Living)  
   Jessie Giacumbo 
   Rocco Ho 
 

THURSDAY   January 7th  
Saint Raymond of Penyafort, Priest  

8:30 AM    Ann Allegra  

   Joan Logan 
   Angelo Befumo 
    
   

FRIDAY   January 8th  
 

8:30 AM   Elizabeth Calabro (Living)  
   Bridget Gallon  
   Jack Lalli  

 
SATURDAY   January 9th  

 

8:30 AM   Sr. Ruth Esposito 
               Sr. Giles Sharkey 
   John B. Meade 

 

 
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD  

(end of the Christmas Season) 
 

5:00 PM  (Saturday) David Elliot  
   Rosina DePaolo 
   Catherine Corso   
 

 
SUNDAY   January 10th  

8:30 AM:                     Edward Turner  
                             Michael Steger                          
   Brian Meade 

 
10:30 AM                Martha Rose  
                 Virginia Donofrio  
   David Schelhorn, Sr. 
 

 
6:00 PM   Guido Mannarino  
   Andrew Carton, Sr. and Jr. 
   Rosa Suppa 

MARCH FOR LIFE  

"MARCH  FOR LIFE"...we will have a bus to 

Washington again 
for the March for 

Life on Friday , 
January 

22nd.   Please 
mark your calen-

dars and pick up a flyer in the narthex or at 

the parish office.  Your $20 and registration 
form secures your seat.  Contact Danielle Dill 

at (908) 578-2712 for more information.  

CHRISTMAS CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNER  

 
And the winner of the 
$5,000 raffle isé  
David Johnson. 

tel:%28908%29%20578-2712


PASTORS COLUMN  
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Epiphany Blessing of the Home and Household  
 
 The traditional date of Epiphany is January 6, but in the United States it is celebrated on the 
Sunday after Christmas, between January 2nd and January 8th. The whole of the Christmas 
season, especially on the feast of the Epiphany, is a traditional time to bless homes, including 
passageways and doorways. Often related to these blessing is a ritual of ñchalkingò the doors of the 
home with the numbers of the year separated by the initials , CMB. Tradition refers to it as the 
abbreviation of the Latin phrase, Christus mansionem benedicat, translated as ñMay Christ bless 
this house.ò To chalk the door for Epiphany, one would write in chalk on the lintel above the door: 
20 + C + M + B + 16. 
 
 The leader begins: Peace be with his house and with all who live here. 
 All: Blessed by God forever! 
 Leader: Today we gather in this holy place to recognize that Christ dwells here. As the 
Three Kings followed the light of the star, we too  follow the light of Christ to be a place of welcome, 
a people of generosity, and a dwelling place for God. The home is where we first learn to pray and 
search for Christ, to forgive and receive forgiveness, to offer our gifts and to bless each other. Let us 
then ask God to open our hearts so that, as the doors of this home are opened to neighbor and 
traveler, this family may be a source of welcome for all in need and a place where Christ is found. 
As the words of the Gospel of John are proclaimed, let us consecrate this door and the home it 
protects, and all the doors herein to Christ who is the sheep gate.  Let the front door be the 
threshold that leads both ways to the blessings and goodness of God.  
 
 As the Scripture below is proclaimed, the oldest and the youngest persons of the household 
may take turns using chalk to inscribe ñ20 + C + M + B + 16ò on the outside lintel of the front 
door.  A reader may slowly read the following text of sacred Scripture from the family Bible as 
the inscription is written over the door ð John 1:13-14. 
 
 Reader: In the beginning was the Word (inscribe 2) and the Word was with God, (inscribe 
0) and the Word was God (inscribe +)  He was in the beginning with God. (inscribe C) All things 
came to be through Him, (inscribe +) and without Him nothing came to be (inscribe B) and we saw 
His glory, (inscribe +) the  glory as of the Fatherôs only Son, (inscribe 1) full of grace and truth. 
(inscribe 6)  
 
 Leader: Blessed are you, Lord, God of all creation, for through your goodness you have 
given us shelter from the cold and the light of your Word to brighten the darkness of night. We 
come to you bearing no gifts for everything we  have is a gift from you. All we can offer is our love 
for each other and our faith in your Son. Transform, then, these humble gifts into an epiphany, a 
revelation of your divine presence, and bless this house and all who come to it. May this home and 
this family be a light for all who are lost and afraid, a place of peace and hospitality for those in 
need, and a sign that you are indeed God with us. And when  our long journey has ended, lead us 
all by the star of your mercy that we may come home to you to the dwelling place you have 
prepared for us. Grant this through Christ our Lord. Amen.  
 
May God protect and watch over all families consecrated to Christ.  
 
Peace,  
Fr. Richard 
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FAITH FORMATION / RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  NEXT SUNDAY MASS READINGS   

THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD  
 
First Reading: Isaiah 42:1 -4, 6 -7 
Isaiah tells of the Lordôs Servant, who will be 
inconspicuous, but will not rest until justice is 
established.  The Lord then tells his servant that he was 
formed to be ña light for the nations.ò 
  
Second Reading: Acts 10:34 -38  
Peter speaks to a group of pagans for the first time. He 
explains to them that any person who follows Godôs will 
is acceptable to God, regardless of nationality. 
  
Gospel: Luke 3:15 -16, 21-22  
John the Baptist had 
claimed one would come 
far more powerful than 
himself, one who would 
baptize with the Holy 
Spirit rather than water. 
When Jesus came to 
John and was baptized, 
the Spirit descended on him and a voice said, ñYou are 

my beloved Son. On you my favor rests.ò 

FOOD PANTRY NEWS  

     The food pantry is running low on several items.  
We would appreciate any donation to help those in 
need.  
     Below are the items that we are running very low on.  
Canned corn,  Dry Red, Black and Pinto Beans,  
Canned Black and Pinto Beans, hot chocolate, canned 
chicken, rice, canned beets, canned mixed veggies, 
Cake/Brownie Mixes, Spaghetti Sauce, Canned Fruit, 
Boxed Mac and Cheese, Pancake Mix, and Grape Jelly.     

     Thank you for your continued support.  

1st-8th grade Faith Formation schedule: 
  

Tuesday, January 5th - 1st-5th Grade classes 
resume 
Sunday, January 10th ï 1st-8th Grade 
Eucharistic Adoration Family Faith session:  
9:30-10:15 AM OR 7:00-7:40 PM (Families 
meet in church)  
Tuesday, January 12th ï Eucharistic 
Adoration Family session 4:15-5:00 PM 
 

Adult Faith Programs:  
All are welcome to come! 

 
Thursday, January 7th ï 7:30-9 PM ï Bible 
Timeline resumes.  
 Sunday, January 17th ï 9:30-10:20 AM or 7-
7:40 PM ï Catholicism Series resumes. 
 

ASA 
BASKETBALL 

 CLINIC  
SUNDAYS 
STARTING  

JANUARY 2016 
GRADES 1ST ï 3rd 

(Open to all parishioners in those grades) 
COST:  $50  
When: Sundays  

January 10th  1:00pm-3:00pm  
January 17th  1:00pm-3:00pm  

       January 24th         1:00pm-3:00pm   
February 14th  1:00pm-3:00pm  
February 21th  1:00pm-3:00pm  

             February 28nd              1:00pm-3:00pm  

BASKETBALL CLINIC  

EVENTS AT SAINT PAUL INSIDE THE WALLS  

Being Single, Being Faithful (35+)  
Whether single by choice or by circumstance, we must 
live every ñsingleò day to the fullest. We can find fulfill-
ment in Christ and his Church by embracing the op-
portunities in the Church for spiritual growth, mean-
ingful service and a sense of community. 
Madison, Saturday, January 9 from 10:00 a.m.-noon 
 

Young Adult Mass (Ages 23 -39) with Bishop 
Serratelli  
All young adults between the ages of 23-39 are invited 
to pray together at the annual diocesan-wide Young 
Adult Mass with Bishop Serratelli. Mass will be cele-
brated by Bishop Serratelli at 5:30 p.m. followed by a 
young adult social with drinks and light food until 8:30 
p.m. hosted by the Diocese of Paterson Office of Evan-
gelization with hospitality provided by the St. Paul 
Young Adults. This is a great opportunity for all young 
adults in the Diocese to come together in faith and fel-
lowship to pray together and kick off the new year. 
Madison, Saturday, January 9 from 5:30-8:30 p.m.  

BRIDGES  

" God bless your heart" - This was the message 
from the families in the  Newark homeless shelter 
to the parish of SVDP.  "You did this all for 
us?"  The Italian Feast was the best party yet! So 
much fun was had by all especially, our teen  
volunteers. We could not have done this without 
your support.  
 
Please look for our baskets in the church as we 
continue to collect clothing and toiletries for the 
less fortunate.  
Wishing you blessings in the New Year! 
Pat Garcia 
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SCHOOL NEWS  

Recently, our seventh grade and 
eighth grade children volunteered at 
our Food Pantry.  Mrs. Neumann 
prepared them in class by assigning 
roles and explaining the purpose of 
their service project.  Once they 
arrived, our children shined by 
helping to cook breakfast, packing 
meals to take home, checking in 

clients and interacting with the families in need.  
They used their Spanish speaking abilities to 
communicate and relied on the Golden Rule to guide 
how they should treat those looking for assistance. 
 
The children were asked to reflect on this humbling 
service project afterwards and the results were 
amazing.  They spoke of the heartwarming feelings 
they got from helping, how fortunate they feel to 
have what they do and how they want to be more 
actively involved in service to others.   
 
I want to thank Sr. Elsa for meeting with me to 
coordinate this, Mrs. Neumann for facilitating this 
and our children who made our patron saint proud 
by their actions.  True service to those in need helps 
us realize what we are to be thankful for.  This 
service project united our children by putting their 
faith into action.  I am very proud of their efforts.  
Please read on for two perspectives on how the 
children felt:  
 
Logan Pineda 
 We had a great chance to help the people in 
the food pantry.  It was a great experience to interact 
with the people of my community.  My job was to 
serve the food to the people at the tables.  I got to 
interact with people.  I also got to speak with both of 
my languages, Spanish and English.  I liked how I 
could helpé  I tried to teach each person how I 
would like to be treated if I was in that situation.  I 
also knowéwe should help more often.  It is not easy 
to be in that situation.  Hopefully, we can do this 
more often.   
 
Kyleigh Tuma 
 My class and I went over to the church to 
pack and serve food for those in needé My job was 
to read out of a list that they filled out and go 
through a little pantry and pick things that they 
ordered.   Then I would pack those things in a bag 
and give them to a classmate who would deliver the 
bag.  Every time I sent a packed bag out I felt a 
stream of happiness.  Just to know that I helped a 
person in need brings such great joy.  It felt good 
inside to know that I was helping out a person in 
need.  I hope to do this more often.  

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
Those who serve in the military:  

 
Sean Milde, James Minogue, Greg Scaduto, Frank 
Fasano, Marcia Fernandes, Richard Lister, Eric 
Leverone, Jay Donato, Frank Messina, Eileen Murphy, 
Peter Giovanni,  Brian Reynolds, John E. Siedler IV, 
and Alex Slevens. 

Those who are ill:  
Barbara Engle, Marilynn Fogarty, Cecile Fountain-
Jardim, Patricia Herrmann, Msgr. Patrick Brown, 
Richard Haluska, Mary Keller, Richard, Scherer, 
Robert Markowski, Dorothy Paul, Givi Trauwaert, Ruth 
Ann Rahe, Daniel Nastarowicz, Jonathan and John 
Tantaros, Mary Bigelis, George Armenti III, MaryAnn 
Paster, Anne Galdieri, Terry McCloskey, John 
McMonagle, Patricia Caruso-Minicozzi, Susan Holmes, 
Pat Moran, Carmel Connolly and Eric Binner.  

 
Those who have died to this world  

  
Requiescat in Pace  

May  all the faithful who have departed this world rest 
in your eternal peace.  Amen. 

CHRISTMAS FLOWERS DONATED IN MEMORY 
FROM THEIR LOVED ONES. 

Mary Caggiano 
Elizabeth Johnson 
Pniewski Family  

Mr. and Mrs. John Ryan  
Mr. and Mrs. T. A.  Swann 

Quinn Family  
Janet  A. Waldele 
Robert H. Waldele 
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